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Relief Donation for  the Tohoku-Pacific Ear thquake 
 
 
 
Asahi Holdings Group wishes to extend our condolences to those affected by the earthquake 
in the Tohoku Region of Japan on March 11. 
 
As we of Asahi Holdings Group would like to assist in the support of rescue and recovery 
efforts in the areas struck by the quake, we made a donation of 10 million Yen to the Red 
Cross Society. 
 
We sincerely pray for a quick recovery in the regions affected by this disaster. 


